From: Frydland, Judith 
Sent: Thursday, May 26, 2016 9:24 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Dreamtown

Good morning,

Last week, May 19th, I attended the grand opening of the new Dreamtown real estate office at 7280 W. Devon with Mimi Simon our Director of Public Information.  I cut the ribbon in my official capacity and spoke briefly.  They has a buffet of which we partook.  Please let me know if you need anything further.  

Judith Frydland

City of Chicago 

Building Commissioner

